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BARGAINING UPDATE 

RATIFICATION RESULTS 
 Pincher Creek Co-Op 

 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
After the ratification meeting we have the results of the vote to accept the 
memorandum of agreement. 
 

The Tentative Agreement is now ratified! It 
was passed by the majority of those that 

voted. 
 
 
Thank you to all the members for your support during this set of negotiations. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
In Solidarity, 

 

Jay Thompson 

President Unifor Local 4050  

 

Cheryl Beck Committee Member 

Eric Richards Committee Member 

Robert Yanke Committee Member 

Rod Wood Unifor National Representative 


